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Homework – P4
7th September 2015

Dear Parent,

I would like to welcome you and your child to their Primary 4 year. I look forward to working alongside you throughout the year to help your child achieve his/her potential. Homework plays an important part of this as it gives you the opportunity to be involved in their learning and consolidates work they are doing in class. I have enclosed an outline of homework for the first half term which I hope you will find useful.
· Homework should be completed each evening and returned the following day. 

· Alongside Literacy and Numeracy tasks, which are set on alternate evenings, your child should also spend time practising number bonds/times tables, learning spellings and completing reading activities. 
· It is expected that homework should take no longer than 30-40 minutes to complete.
· Please support your child with their homework but try not to ‘do’ it for them.

· Reading homework will begin on Monday 14th September.

Some other tips for good homework routines:

· Encourage your child and praise them doing their homework

· Schedule a regular time for homework

· Find a quiet place at home to use as a homework area

· Discuss homework tasks and how they connect with what they are doing at school

· Turn off the TV!

· Don’t let homework become a chore – keep it fun and make it a special time that you both look forward to.

I am delighted to have joined the school community here at St. Mary’s P.S and look forward to meeting with you in the time ahead. If you have any concerns or wish to speak to me please don’t hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely

Maeve Savage 
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